
1

Lee, Chris

From: Dimitrijevic, Marina
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2022 2:11 PM
To: Phil Blenski; Leichtling, Samuel; Cervantes, Amanda; Lee, Chris
Subject: Re: zoning variance for 2600 N. Hackett

Thank you for sharing this with our office. We are also sharing it with DCD and District 3.  

~Marina 
 
 
 
 
You may use our Click for Action online system to report city service 
requests: https://iframe.publicstuff.com/#?client_id=1000167  
 
 
 
 
Sign up for my Aldermanic District 14 monthly e-newsletter and other updates 
at https://city.milwaukee.gov/enotify 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Marina Dimitrijevic 
Alderwoman | 14th District 

She/Her/Hers/Ella 

Hablo Español  

p: (414) 286-3769 
e: marina@milwaukee.gov 

200 E Wells Street, Room 205 
Milwaukee, WI 53202 

milwaukee.gov/district14 
 
 
 

On Sep 11, 2022, at 7:14 PM, Phil Blenski <phil.blenski@gmail.com> wrote: 

  

Ms. Dimitrijevic: 

 You don't often get email from phil.blenski@gmail.com. Learn why this is important 



2

 
Please do not change the zoning for the 55-unit apartment building on the east side of 
the 2600 block of Hackett Avenue from RM3 to RM6.   If you approve the zoning 
change, you will add to the racial segregation that Milwaukee continues to have. 
These expensive, market-rate apartments will keep out low-income residents, 
especially minorities.  I and many of my neighbors recommend a 12- to 24-unit 
building that would be available to low-income people and still allow St Mark’s 
Church a parking lot.  What church doesn’t need a parking lot?   You must deny this 
huge leap from RM3 to RM6 that would continue to make the Downer Avenue 
neighborhood one of the most segregated in our city.   Please take advantage of this 
opportunity to promote affordable housing on the East Side.   
  
Sincerely,  
Barbara Finch 
  
finch.barbara@gmail.com 

  
2633 N. Hackett Avenue 
Milwaukee, 53211  
 

 


